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New Deli and Country Store Set to Open in
Sunapee Later This Year

The Bend at Sugar River Announces Location on Lower Main Street in
Sunapee, New Hampshire

SUNAPEE, N.H. - ​Opening later this year, The Bend at Sugar River, a fine food
delicatessen and country store, is under construction at 73 Lower Main Street in
Sunapee, New Hampshire. The new deli will include handmade breakfast, lunch, and
dinner options created with locally sourced ingredients.

The deli and country store will be open year-round. The building’s location and outside
patio will offer lovely views of the Sugar River as it flows through the lower village.

Two local residents who are spearheading the project are thrilled to be bringing a new
business to the area and are excited about the Lower Main Street location. They are
committed to a fair living wage for their workers and to sustainable practices for a
healthy planet.

The Bend at Sugar River, Sunapee’s four-season delicatessen featuring high quality
foods with an emphasis on local fare, plans to open later this year. An opening date as
well as vendors, menu items, and employment opportunities will be announced soon.
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www.thebenddeli.com

http://www.thebenddeli.com

